
 

Lanhydrock Seniors Charity Fund 2016/17 
  

Dear Colleagues 

As you are aware over my past year as the Seniors Captain my nominated charity has been 

Cornwall Hospice Care, to which I am so very grateful for your tremendous support in 

enabling me to have accumulated £1,419.00.  

I am keen that such charitable kindness by our seniors is put to the best possible use for 

Cornwall Hospice Care as it will or has already played a very important part in some of our 

lives. 

A very dear friend gave up the land for The Hospice at St.Austell to be built on, and for the 

past 20 years, together, with his wife has been a very active Board member. Today he is 

spending his last few days in the Hospice as a patient. 

I have asked the Head of fundraising at the The Hospice that instead of our money going 

into the grand fund and being lost amongst the circa£7million they have to raise each year 

that on this occasion they direct it toward a specific spend that we can associate Lanhydrock 

Seniors Golf with. 

It is a request that is often asked but rarely conceded as they need to address their 

priorities. 

I am pleased to say that on this occasion they will allow us to make the spend for a specific 

need. 

When family members or friends are given life changing news they are taken to a specific 

room 'The Sanctuary', which is quiet and peaceful and where that news can be provided in 

peace and solace. 

For the past 3 years there has been a need to redecorate this room but budget pressure has 

meant it was always delayed. 

This money will now go to the redecoration of that room and make it even more 

comfortable for those that require its use. 

I hope you find this to be a satisfactory and most befitting use of your generosity. 

I will arrange for the necessary transfer in due course. 

With thanks again 

 

Andy Wood 

Seniors Captain 
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